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10 March 2021 

Mr Mark Wisely 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  
 
 
Email: mark.wisely@planning.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Mark, 

RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: ALEXANDRIA 
PARK COMMUNITY SCHOOL REDEVELOPMENT-MOD-2 (SSD-8373-MOD-1) 

This letter is prepared on behalf of School Infrastructure NSW (SINSW) to respond to NSW 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment’s (DPIE) request for the review of draft conditions 
for SSD-8373-MOD 2. 

SINSW accepts the draft conditions. No further comments are provided.   

We trust this letter addresses DPIE’s request for additional information and the application can now be 
determined.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Alaine Roff 
Associate Director 
+61 2 8233 9927 
aroff@urbis.com.au 

 


